MEWS



9th STATE BEEKEEPING FAIR OF SERBIA

We've participated in the 9th State Beekeeping Fair of Serbia which has been organized in Belgrade between 4-5 March 2017 by Serbian Federation of Beekeeping Organizations. President of Apimondia Mr. Philip McCabe and President of Bee Biology Commission of Apimondia Prof. Dr. Karl Crailsheim also participated in the event.

More than 8.000 beekeepers from Serbia and the region visited the Fair. Brochures of Apimondia 2017, Istanbul bookmarks, postcards and small gifts has been distributed from our booth. Congress Secretary General Dr. Asli Ozkirim made a scientific presentation and also informed the participants about the details of 45th Apimondia Congress.

We've also had a meeting with the President of the Serbian Federation of Beekeeping Organizations, and Mr. Milutin Bata Petrović, Vice president of the Serbian Federation of Beekeeping Organizations, and Igor Kovacevic and the CEO of Serbia Convention Bureau about the participation of Serbian Delegation in Apimondia 2017 and the future cooperation model between two countries.















